COPY OF AIR LETTER

L1LOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPEINI,

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Enclosure 23rd October, 1958.

Dear Sir,

Motorship "TIRTONADI"

I am in receipt of Djakarta Rpt. 1, No. 5434,
which is considered to be unsatisfactory in regard to
certain items.

In order to assist in this case, however, I
am enclosing a new form Rpt. 1 (which has not been
issued officially as yet) and which has been completed
in pencil so far as possible with the information
available here. I shall be glad if you will
arrangewith Mr, McGinness for him to complete the
enclosed form and return it to this Office as soon
as possible,when it will be substituted for the
original First Entry Report.

Please also forward the necessary approved
plans showing modifications (if any) carried out
during construction, together with "As built" plans
(if any) and Forging and Casting Certificates for
the rudder and sternframe, etc.

The plans of cross sections, bulkheads and
general arrangement stated on page 4 of the Pirst
Entry report to have been attached do not appear
to have been received in this Office, and if these
have not been despatched, this should now be done.,

Yours faithfully,

pro Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

J.A. Boater, Esgq.,
DJAKARTA.
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